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The World Federation of Trade Unions strongly condemns
Israel’s attack on Iran.

Nazionale, 14/06/2025

The World Federation of Trade Unions strongly condemns Israel’s attack on Iran. This attack

is yet another blatant violation of the principles of international law, and it increases the

dangers to peace and security in the region and across the globe.

It marks yet another step in the escalation of aggression by the murderous state. It is clear

that this arrogance and aggression are fueled by the support of the United States and its

allies.

The WFTU calls on its affiliates and friends to intensify mobilizations and solidarity actions

with the struggling Palestinian people and the peoples of the region, who are victims of

Israeli aggression.
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